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Victorians Educational Visit 

 
 

Monday 3rd February 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is almost time for the Black Country Living Museum Trip on Friday 7th February 2020 and Year 4 
are very excited! Thank you for returning the reply slips, OV4 forms and payment. If you still haven’t 
returned the forms or payment, please do so ASAP as failure to do so may result in your child missing 
out on this trip.  
 
The coach is due to depart school at 8:00 so we ask that the children arrive at school between 7:45-
7:50. The gate will be open early. We are due to arrive back between 3:30 and 3:45. Please wait 
outside of the Year 4 classroom as normal for pick up.  
 
Children should come in school uniform, comfortable footwear and a warm coat. They will also need a 
packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). If your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed 
lunch will be provided by the School but you will need to provide them with a drink.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Miss L Loscalzo 
Year 4 Class Teacher  

 


